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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 

TO:  All Staff 
FROM:  Public Works Planning Review Team 
DATE:  July 27, 2021 
SUBJECT: SX-21-00007 Tueffers 

Public Works has reviewed the Shoreline Exemption Application.  Please see comments 
below: 
 
The location of the proposed structure is outside the FEMA-identified Special Flood Hazard 
Area, and so a floodplain development permit will not be necessary. Please note that the FEMA 
floodplain maps do not assess potential flooding from stormwater or local drainage features 
and do not evaluate potential erosional hazards associated with flooding. 
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